
 

 

 

 

 
 

TOWN OF PENDLETON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Pendleton, Niagara County, New York, has 

scheduled a public hearing for the 9th day of January 2017, at 7:00 p.m., at the Pendleton Town Hall, 6570 

Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094. The purpose of the hearing is for a proposed Local  

Law that does hereby provide that no exemption from taxation shall be applicable with respect to any solar 

energy system. (Pursuant to New York State Real Property Tax Law Section 487(8)(a) The proposed Local Law 

will also be available on the Town’s website: www.pendletonny.us 
 

All interested parties will be heard. 
 
 
 
 
 
TERRY PIENTA, Town Clerk 

 

 

Dated: December 28, 2016 
 
Publish: December 30, 2016 
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